
 

Termination Notice of "Personalised Octopus" Application Service 

 

Starting from 15 August 2022, our Bank will not accept applications for "Personalised 

Octopus". For customers who have applied for "Personalised Octopus" service on or 

before August 14, 2022, we will continue to process according to the existing 

procedures. 

 

From 15 August 2022 onwards, customers can apply for “Personalised Octopus” by the 

following steps: 

 

Step 1. Obtain an application form: 

 

⚫ Octopus website：www.octopus.com.hk/en/consumer/octopus-

cards/products/on-loan/personalised.html 

⚫ At any MTR or Light Rail Customer Service Centers (except Racecourse) 

 

Step 2. Complete the form and return in person to any one of the following Customer 

Service Centers: 

 

⚫ At any MTR Customer Service Centers: Chai Wan, Choi Hung, Diamond Hill, 

Hung Hom, Kwai Hing, Lai Chi Kok, Lam Tin, Lo Wu, Lok Ma Chau, Ocean Park, 

Quarry Bay (Taikoo Place), Sai Wan Ho, Kennedy Town, Sha Tin, Sheung Shui, 

Tai Wo Hau, Tung Chung and Yau Tong stations 

⚫ At Light Rail Customer Service Centres: Ferry Pier Terminus, Leung King, Tin 

Yat, Yuen Long 

 

For details, terms and conditions of "Personal Octopus" application, please visit the 

Octopus website: www.octopus.com.hk. 

 

The BOC Credit Card "Octopus Automatic Add Value" service application through our 

Bank will remain unchanged. For enquiry, please call our 24-hour Customer Services 

Hotline at (852) 2853 8828.  

 

Reminder: To borrow or not to borrow? Borrow only if you can repay! 

 

BOC Credit Card (International) Ltd. 

August 2022 


